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The National Show Working Group are full steam ahead with the planning for this year’s 
National Show in October 2025. 
 
Sponsorship Prospectus 
We now have the Sponsorship Prospectus to share with you and entice you to take up 
some of the sponsorships available which give your stud or business some good 
exposure both leading up to the National Show and at the Show itself. 
 
These sponsorships will be available from 12 noon on the 1st May 2025. 
Just use the standard National Show email address nationalshow@alpaca.org.nz to 
send your preferred sponsorship package for consideration. It will be on a first in first 
served basis and the National Show Working Group will not take up any of the 
sponsorship packages until at least 24 hours after they become available to the 
membership. 
  
Show Timetable 
Also for your information is a draft timetable of events to help plan your arrival times etc. 
This may change as we get closer to the event due to things outside of our control but 
we will keep you up to date if the timetable is modified. 
 
Catering During the Show 
We can confirm that we will have coffees, teas, snack food and light lunches available 
during the two days of the show. More to come on the details closer to the show. 
 
Penning Details 
The pens will be made up of crowd barrier fencing which creates a std. 2.2m x 2.2m pen 
which is 1.1m high. If you have more than one pen then we can try and accommodate 
removing internal barriers to give you a bit more flow and space. 
We are currently meeting with the electrician to confirm availability of power outlets for 
more electric fans for those of you who decide not to take up the sponsorship which 
offers power outlets as part of the sponsorship benefits. We currently have a charge of 
$80 + GST to provide power to a pen which we are trying to reduce once we negotiate 
the costs to supply power to the pens with the electrician. Will keep you updated on 
this. 
 
For Further Information or Enquiries 
Please don’t hesitate to email the Working Group – nationalshow@alpaca.org.nz if you 
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have any questions or enquiries leading up to the National Show. There is now a page on 
the AANZ website that is kept up to date for your information. See the link below: 
 
National Show 2025 - Alpaca Association New Zealand 
  
Regards 
 
The 2025 National Show Working Group. 

https://123online.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1944317230081a77253f1afe2&id=95abaa3d54&e=ad72b01247

